
Public Meeting Notice 

 

 

ARC BUDGET AND AUDIT REVIEW SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 

The Atlanta Regional Commission offices are currently closed. ARC will 

host its quarterly Budget and Audit Review Sub-Committee meeting on 

November 2, 2021, at 11:00 AM. The meeting will be held via 

teleconference in accordance with the Open Meetings Act. For access 

information, please contact Katherine Stoudemire 

kstoudemire@atlantaregional.org.  

 

The public may join by phone with the following information +1 470-

419-6063, Conference ID: 144366326#, or internet with a link available 

on the ARC website here: BUDGET AND AUDIT REVIEW SUB-

COMMITTEE - ARC (atlantaregional.org) 
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